
 

            

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

Date: 9th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Year 2 Castles Workshop 

As part of our History topic, we would like to invite you to our Castles Workshop on Wednesday 23rd October 2024 at 

1:30pm until 3:15pm. This workshop is a fantastic opportunity for you to engage with your child’s learning and 

creativity as we explore the fascinating world of castles. 

Please arrive at the main office for 1:30pm, where you will be escorted to your child’s Year 2 classroom. Here, 

parents/carers will join their child to build a castle with all its features.  

We kindly ask you to bring some resources from home. Items such as cardboard boxes, cardboard tubes and any other 

decorations that could be used in castle construction would be greatly appreciated. Sellotape, glue and scissors etc. 

will provided.  

We would appreciate if you could complete the following Castles Workshop Form by the end of day on Tuesday 22nd 

October 2024, to enable us to gather expected numbers.   

We look forward to seeing you on this day, for a creative afternoon. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/N8rahMbCdk

